
 

 

 

Event Report on  

 “Awareness on Gender Equity” 

 

Aditi – Women Development Club and Institute’s Social Responsibility cell of 

DGCT jointly organized the AICTE-SPICES sponsored awareness programme on 

“Gender Equity” by Dr. N. Thillaikarasi, Coordinator, AICTE-SPICES programme and 

Aditi-Women Development Club, DGCT, Salem, on 28th October 2021 between 3.00 

pm and 4.30 pm in DGCT Auditorium.  

The programme was conducted for First year B.E., students (both male and 

female) of DGCT. The seminar commenced with welcome address by Ms. D. Viji 

Niraimathi, Ap/Physics, DGCT. In this awareness programme the importance of 

both genders was properly disseminated to the students.  Dr. N. Thillaikarasi 

emphasized that to bring up the social and economical growth, we need a society 

with no gender bias and mutual respect will maintain the dignity of both the 

genders. Students were made to realize that it’s their responsibility to give 

awareness about gender equity among their friends and relatives.  

Students were given many activities during the session. They were very 

interactive and committed to help each other. Students raised many questions and 

understood the need of the hour. 

Mr. K. Selvakumar, AP/Chemistry, DGCT offered the vote of thanks. 

 

No. of Participants: 210 

 

 

 

  



 

Glimpses of Awareness on Gender Equity: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


